
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: 2021-00335
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 7:35:31 PM

To whom it may concern:

My name is Katie Estepp, and I am the daughter of James Estepp, as well as the administratrix
of his estate. My father passed away on February 6, 2021. I received a certified letter
containing documents related to this case number. I would love to resolve this issue, however,
I’m an unsure how to respond to the allegations laid against Estepp Excavating for what seems
to be damage to a gas line by employee Christopher Bell. If you would prefer to speak to me
over the phone, my cell phone number is  I work for the Department of Veteran
Affairs, M-F 7:30-4:30 through Friday, September 24, after which I move to 12 hour shifts. So
please leave a message, and I’ll call back during business hours that I am not working. 

Thank you,
Katie Estepp 
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